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Press Release 

 

Date:  July 3, 2024 

Subject: Wasco County Board of Commissioners Meeting Notice 

Contact: Stephanie Krell, Wasco County Public Information Officer  
pio@co.wasco.or.us  
541-993-8173 
 
The Wasco County Board of County Commissioners meeting held on July 3, 2024, was 

interrupted by an unauthorized intrusion. Explicit content was briefly displayed during 

the virtual meeting. The situation was addressed immediately, and the meeting was 

closed to remove the offending participant. 

 

The meeting was subsequently resumed on two separate occasions to ensure all agenda 

items were addressed. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Additionally, the Zoom Recordings will be posted; however, the explicit material will be 

redacted from the recording. 

 

Increased Security Measures 

Wasco County takes the security of our public meetings seriously. We are currently 

incorporating additional measures to prevent similar incidents from occurring in the 

future. We will continue to evaluate our virtual meeting protocols to ensure productive 

and professional public discourse. 

 

We appreciate your understanding. 
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